KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 Kenosha, Wisconsin

REPORT ON DRAWING FOR POSITION ON SPRING BALLOT

Mr. Todd Price, School Board Clerk, convened the meeting at 8:00 A.M., on Thursday, March 2, 2023, in Room 100A at the Educational Support Center for the purpose of drawing for position on the ballot for the School Board Spring election to be held on Tuesday, April 4, 2023.

Ms. Stacy Schroeder, School Board Secretary, and Mr. Price conducted the drawing. Jessica Doyle-Rudin was also present.

The results of the drawing for position on the ballot are shown below:

- 1. Yolanda Santos Adams
- 2. Lamar Madison

The drawing was completed at 8:01 A.M.

Stacy Schroeder Board Secretary